
KNOX BROADCASTING COMPANY 
ROCKLAND, MAINE 

February 12, 1953 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of February 8th report- 
ing reception of WRKD. 

We have checked your report and your reception of 
WRKD has been verified on Sunday, February 8, 1953, 
5:31 - 5:57-3/4 a.m. EST, on 1450 kcs. 

PRH:v 

Very truly yours, 

Paul R. Huber 
Station Manager 


